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October 1, 2014 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

Our department has been notified of an Open House type informational meeting in Horsham on 

October 7, 2014 between the hours of 5 to 8:30 PM to discuss the recent discovery of 

PERFLUORINATED COMPOUNDS in drinking water around the Willow Grove Naval Air 

Station.  The location of the open house is Horsham Township Community Center, 1025 

Horsham Rd. Horsham, PA 19044.  The department would like to encourage your attendance. 

 

In addition, we have been advised that free private well testing is being made available residents 

in and around the former air station.  Please contact the below contacts to arrange for the testing. 

Stephen Jarvela     215-814-3259 

Larry Brown   215-814-5527 

Lisa Cunningham  215-814-3363 

 

I have enclosed some informational material regarding these compounds.  More detailed 

information is also available on our website: www.warringtontownship.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

K. Fred Achenbach, Jr 

Director 


